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Dear Pharmacist’s Assistant,
 
SAPC e-Note: EXTERNAL INTEGRATED SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT (EISA) FOR
PHARMACIST’S ASSISTANTS (BASIC) - REVISED DATE 25 APRIL 2025 
 
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) received requests from EISA candidates [qualified
Pharmacist’s Assistants (Basic)] and employers to reconsider the scheduled EISA date of 26
April 2025, as it falls within a long weekend. In response, the SAPC has revised the EISA date
to Friday, 25 April 2025. You are already registered to write the EISA on this date at the same
venue you originally booked for 25 March 2025. Therefore, no further booking or payment is
required.
 
Should you however wish to change your venue, please complete the following link
 https://forms.office.com/r/yLLVnKrbcj by Friday, 11 April 2025.
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact SAPC at psp.eisa@sapc.za.org.
 
Yours sincerely,  
   
 
Vincent Tlala
Registrar/CEO  
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